






 



Tony Johnson
Saint Paul Zoning Committee
390 City Hall
15 Kellogg Blvd. West
Saint Paul, MN 55102

September 30, 2022

Re: 981 Fuller Ave

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The Summit-University Planning Council supports the application to rezone 981 Fuller from R4 to
T2. This would be reestablishing zoning that allows commercial use, as this building was a
neighborhood corner store in the past. 

The Summit-University Planning Council voted to support the project in September 2020 when the
Copelands presented the 981 Fuller project. They recently joined us again at our September 2022
meeting, where we voted to support the project for a second time. 

Many people have fond memories of the corner store that stood there before. The loss of
places like this are felt deeply in a community, and we are happy to see neighbors who are
invested in bringing them back. A neighbor-owned business that serves the community,
provides housing above, and creates neighborhood jobs is something that we are pleased
to support.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jens Werner
Executive Director
Summit-University Planning Council
627 Selby Ave Suite A
Saint Paul, MN 55104
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Senior City Planner
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From: Ntoj Ncig Channel <kaoyangkoj@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 9:53 PM
To: Johnson, Tony (CI-StPaul) <Tony.Johnson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Fwd: 981 Fuller rezone from R4 to T2 traditional neighborhood
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 

Hello Tony, my name is Kao Yang property at 997 Central Avenue west.  I
have received a letter for zoning change for property 981 Fuller Ave. I
personally not agree and will not approve of the change for the following
reasons. 
This is most commonly a single family home. It concerns me and I worry
that people coming to the property will take up all of the parking spaces
on the street. It will increase the overall traffic to unsafe levels or simply
make the area less attractive and push these property values down. 
 

Thanks and please take my consideration.
 

Kao Yang.
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